
 

ALAMO HEIGHTS POLICE DEPARTMENT 
 
 

“NO VISIT LIST” FOR PEDDLERS, SOLICITORS, AND/OR 
CANVASSERS 

 
 
If you would like to be added to the “No Visit List” regarding peddlers, 
solicitors, and/or canvassers please fill out the form below and either bring 
it by City Hall or email it to gleal@alamoheightstx.gov 
 
If your name is on the list, peddlers, solicitors, and/or canvassers should 
not visit your residential/leased property. Please remember that this “No 
Visit List” will be a public document, and may be reproduced on the city’s 
website and available for public inspection and copying. The no visit list 
made public will contain addresses only.  A copy of the addresses on the 
“No Visit List” will be provided to each applicant for and each recipient of a 
peddler license.  
 
NAME: 
 
ADDRESS: 
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